HANOVER WOODS PLANNED COMMUNITY

Board of Directors Policy Decisions:

1) Front Yard Fences
[bookmark: _GoBack]After consulting with the New Hanover Township management, the board has determined that the front fence installed by the builder on each property is an integral part of the “look and feel” of the community, and must be maintained. The township’s position is that the fences were part of the approved development plan for the community and therefore are to remain on each property. If a fence encroaches on an individual driveway, limiting access to a vehicle, then the fence can be shortened (3 feet or less) to accommodate easier vehicle access. A Change Request form is to be submitted to the Board for approval prior to any modifications.

2) Front Doors
Upon further discussion, the Board has interpreted Paragraph C7 of the Rules and Regulations, “Front doors shall be the type installed by the Builder”, to include door type AND COLOR. As most original owners will recall, the Builder had a set palate of color combinations for siding, stonework, doors and shutters, and the Board wants to maintain a consistent appearance for all homes in the development. Any deviations to the initial color of the front door needs to be approved by the Board via a Change Request form, which must include color samples for the requested color change.

3) Storm Doors
Storm doors are acceptable additions to the front entry of a home. Storm door additions are to be submitted via a Change Request form, along with pictures of the requested door to include door color.
